
From: Clark, Charity
To:
Subject: Vermont Public Records Act request 3/31/21
Date: Friday, April 2, 2021 11:28:55 AM

Dear Mr. Herrera:
 
As mentioned in my voicemail today, the Vermont Attorney General’s Office has received your
request for public records. You requested:
 
Good afternoon, the owner of the tag #  from Vermont, Christopher A. Rogers, claiming to be the
owner of a company based in Delaware got $50.000 from my son as investment of such company. He
signed a document transferring 13% of the stock to my son only to disappear a few month later. I'm trying
to track this individual to bring him to justice. I'm respectfully asking you to provide any public information
on this individual to provide to authorities. If there are any fees I need to pay for such records please let me
know how to pay them. Thank you for your attention to this very important matter for me.
 
As a general matter, if you suspect a crime has been committed, you should contact local law
enforcement.
 
Regarding your request for public records, it would be helpful to hear which specific records you are
seeking. To clarify, we are only able to provide records for which we are custodian. More
information about the Vermont Attorney General’s Office can be found on the “About” section of
our website here: https://ago.vermont.gov/about-the-attorney-generals-office/ More information
about the Vermont Public Records Act can be found on our website here:
https://ago.vermont.gov/open-government/
 
Please feel free to respond by email or phone (my cell phone number is 802-917-1993). Before
further steps are taken, we will wait to hear from you.
 
Thank you.
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
 




